
 

 

Ms D Perry   
Unit E 
Madison Place 
Northampton Road 
Manchester 
M40 5AG 

  
Date : 30 May 2019 

Our Ref : 19NP0038 
Your Ref :  
Contact : Colin Godfrey 

Direct Line : 01434 611508 
 
 

 
Dear Ms Perry, 
 
 
Application for determination whether prior approval of details is needed 
for telecommunications development under Schedule 2, Part 16 of The 
Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development Order) 2015  
 

Application for Prior Notification - Installation of 1no. 4m high hop mast, 
2no. transmission link dishes, 1no. equipment cabinet and 1no. 
electricity meter cabinet, LPG store and ancillary works  on Land North of 
Car Park, Knock Hill, Near Brandon, Northumberland, NE66 4LT 
 
With reference to the above application reference 19NP0038, Northumberland 
National Park Authority has determined, under its planning powers as specified 
in the application, that prior approval is not required.  
 
The development should begin within a period of five years from the date of 
this approval and shall be carried out in accordance with the details submitted 
with the application. The development shall be removed as soon as reasonably 
practicable after it is no longer required for electronic communications 
purposes.  
 
Please note that this is not approval of plans under the Building Regulations or 
any other consents procedure. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tony Gates 
National Park Officer 
e-mail: planning@nnpa.org.uk 
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